
Mr. Andrew Melnykovych 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-061 5 

Dear Mr. Melnykovych, 

APR 8 6 2007 
p~JsLIc SERVICE: 

COMMISSION 
April 20, 2007 

I am a property owner along the southern route of the proposed 
treatment station and waterline that will be starting from Monterey, in Owen 
Country, thru Franklin, Scott and into Fayette County. 

I am opposed to the route proposed by KAWC. This is by no means 
the most cost effective, nor does it offer any long term fix for the water 
shortage that is faced by each and every citizen of Central Kentucky. I have 
read many different reports that seem to contradict what is being told to us by 
KAWC as to the most cost effective route. I think there are other alternatives, 
such as the Ohio River and talking to the Louisville Water Co. I think it would 
be the least costly and be less invasive to the land and people, to take the 
route from Louisville along 1-64. 

In conclusion, I hope that the people of Central Kentucky will be listened 
to and their elected representatives will think about the long term effects and 
their communities and their supporters. 

Penny Greaihouse 
Midway, Kentucky 40347 



..+. 
;y, 
..... : >  .* . 
+.:. 
1:: I 

.""... ... ........ ... ... 

.e._-. 
1..". ,....... ... ... ... ... ."*". 
-+ "... ... 
... ..... ... 
.......I ." .* ... ... ... 
.."..ll ... .-... "...... ........ ... ... ... ... -". ........ ." ... ... ... ... .* l... 
..I"". ... .""". ... 
-..e ... ... ... ... ........ ."..... ... ........ 1.. 

.......e 

"1". ....... ... 
." ... ... ....... 


